
 

 

By: Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership 
 
To: Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 10 December 2008  
 
Subject: Southern Water Business Plan 2010/2015 
 
Classification: Unrestricted 
 
 

FOR DECISION:  

  

 
 

1. The Chairman and Spokespeople of the Cabinet Scrutiny 
Committee felt that there were a number of issues contained within 
the business plan that warranted a detailed discussion.  

 
2. We are awaiting confirmation from Southern Water regarding the 

deadline for consultation responses – the business plan states 31 
October 2008 but there is a possibility that this has been extended. 

 
3. The Committee is asked to consider whether it wishes to form an 

Informal Member Group (1:1:1) to scrutinise Southern Water’s Draft 
Business Plan for 2010-2015. 

 
4. The IMG should report back to the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee in 

due course.   
 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

 
An informal Member Group (1:1:1), be formed to discuss Southern Water’s 
Draft Business Plan for 2010/2015, with a report back being submitted to the 
Cabinet Scrutiny Committee in due course.    

 
 

 
 


